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Brandy Butler

From: Office of Commissioner Brown
Sent: Wednesday, October 18, 2017 8:55 AM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: FW: Seminole County Utilities Inc. Rate Increases

Please place the attached letter in Docket Correspondence, Consumers and their Representatives, in Docket No. 
20160101-WS. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
From: Greg Robinson [mailto:greg.robinson.usa@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, October 17, 2017 7:51 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Polmann; Office Of Commissioner Graham; Office of Commissioner Brown; Office of 
Commissioner Brisé; Office Of Commissioner Clark 
Subject: Seminole County Utilities Inc. Rate Increases 
 
Dear PSC Commissioners, 
 
I would like to hear from you all separately on your opinions, votes and reasonings behind the > 150% water 
increases that we in Seminole County fought so hard to oppose. Utilities Inc, a subsidiary of a foreign entity, 
increased our water bills more than two fold even after the massive effort to have our voices heard. 
 
Your response is greatly appreciated. 
 
Thanks, 
Greg Robinson 
102 Marcy Blvd 
Longwood FL 
407-304-9634 




